
 

 

 

 

 

 

A joint activity 

Within the framework of the 

Italo-Hungarian International Year of Culture and Science 

 
 WORKSHOP 

INTEGRATED EDUCATION IN “ONE HEALTH”  

(public health, animal health and environmental health) 
 

 

CALL FOR EXPERTS 
Hungarian Academy of Sciences, Budapest, Hungary,   

World Environment Day, Wednesday, 5 June 2013 

 
 

 

The InterAcademy Medical Panel (IAMP) and the Federation of 

European Academies of Medicine (FEAM), are calling for the 

nomination of experts from IAMP and FEAM Member Academies, 

interested in participating in a workshop on “Integrated Education in 

One Health”.  

 

The aim of the workshop is to share experiences and best practices,  

and discuss future activities on integrated education in “One Health” 

together with representatives of international organizations. Among 

the confirmed organizations and/or initiatives are the World 

Organization for Animal Health (OIE), the Youth Network 

Children's Environment and Health Action Plan for Europe 

(CEHAPE), and the European School Environment And Respiratory 

Health of Children (SEARCH) Project.  

 

The event will also celebrate World Environment Day 2013. 

 

For information and registration please contact the IAMP Secretariat, iamp@twas.org or the 

FEAM Secretariat, laurence.legros@feam.eu.com  

by 15 May 2013. 
 

For further information see the IAMP Website www.iamp-online.org. 

Feel free to forward this invitation to colleagues and others that might be interested. 
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